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 I write in support of House Bill 552 which would require a court who is 
considering waiving a juvenile up from juvenile court to adult court to consider a victim 
impact statement in their decision. 
 
 Currently victims of crime have a right to offer victim impact statements at waiver 
hearings.  The law now reads that the court may consider this testimony.  House Bill 
552 does a very simple thing.  It says a court shall consider this victim impact 
testimony. 
 
 House Bill 552 does not change any of the factors that a court must examine.  It 
does not change the burden of proof for waiver which still falls upon the State.  All 
House bill 552 does is give the victim a voice in this important court proceeding. 
 
 I urge a favorable report on House Bill 552. 


